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July 28, 2021 
 
Mr. Harald Hoegberg 
1805 Tunbridge Dr. 
Richmond VA 23238 
 
RE: Kate2 Project Modification Request MD1; DRMS File P2021-001; Notice of Incomplete 

Modification Application 
 
Mr. Hoegberg, 
 
On July 21, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Request for 
Modification (MD1) of the Kate 2 NOI (P2021-001). The Division has deemed the Request for 
Modification incomplete for filing based on the following: 

 
1) Additional bond in the amount of $3000 will be required for the additional proposed 15 boring 

locations. In addition, an executed Financial Warranty form (Financial Warranty – Check for 
Deposit in State Treasury on Bureau of Land Management Land) for the amount of $3000 must 
be provided. The appropriate Financial Warranty form may be found on the DRMS website using 
the following link: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eIRIPiidujokYzOu2wk9wBU_QaPEKh8R/view 
 
Questions specific to the proper completion of bonding forms are best directed to DRMS Bonding 
Specialist Sara Stevenson-Benn at: sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us  
 

DRMS would also like confirmation that, similar to the original Kate2 NOI application, all materials 
submitted for the application and review of MD1 are non-confidential.   
 
Please provide the required materials within 30 days of the date of this letter.  If the Division does not 
receive the materials required to call the application filed for review within 30 days, the application will 
be terminated.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 229-9414. 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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